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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 12:55 PM
To: Village Board
Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling
Subject: Fwd: Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways

 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Joe Feldman <jif20213@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways 
Date: January 21, 2021 at 12:53:51 PM EST 
To: "mayor@scarsdale.com" <mayor@scarsdale.com>, "clerk@scarsdale.com" 
<clerk@scarsdale.com> 
Cc: Lorraine Feldman <lorraine.feldman@mmc.com>, Joe Feldman 
<jif20213@yahoo.com> 
 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Mr. Mayor and Board of Trustees, 
 
 
We believe naming the field at Crossways Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field would be an appropriate way 
to acknowledge the decades of positive and tireless service Rippy has given to the community. 
 
 
Our son, Sam Feldman, was fortunate enough to play for Rippy before playing at Scarsdale High School 
and now at Hamilton College. Rippy had a strong influence in Sam playing and falling in love with game. 
We have seen Rippy give to the Scarsdale in ways that few people ever have. He cares greatly about the 
community and providing a source of recreation for its children. 
 
 
Naming a field in Rippy's honor seems like the least we can do as a community to recognize him. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Joe and Lorraine Feldman 
276 Fox Meadow Road 
 
 

 
 

 


